
Update: Adjustment of Tuition Fees
Following the decision by the University Council on 13th of March 2025, updates of the tuition 
model are listed below, with particular regard to the double degree programmes.

From the 2025/26 academic year onwards, the following tuition amendments will apply:

Updates as of March 2025

Dual-Degree Tuition: €150 is to be paid per additional degree programme, regardless of whether this degree is 
in the same or a different major.
Intermitted Semester(s): When resuming studies after de-registration, the first paused semester will not incur 
a tuition fee. 

Adjustments as of autumn 2024

Overall Tuition: The tuition fee will be increased from €363.36 or €726.72 to €450 or €900.
Exceeded Study Period: The tuition fee increases 50% for students exceeding the standard period of study 
plus two tolerance semesters, resulting in a fee of €675 or €1,350 from the third exceeding semester onward.
Graduation Bonus: Students who successfully complete their degree within the standard period of study will 
receive a refund of the last regular semester’s tuition as a bonus. This means that over the entire Bachelor's 
degree programme, a student only pays about 8% more (previously €2,906.88, now €3,150.00), while the 
Master's degree will cost even less (previously €1,453.44, now €1,350).
Please note that the bonus can be granted only once per study cycle (1 Bachelor, 1 Master). 

EU / EWR / CH 
Students

Third Country 
National Students

Double Degree

previous tuition fee €363.36  
per Semester

€ 726.72 
per Semester

basic tuition fee 

New tuition fee
(from 2025/26)

€450.00  
per Semester

€900.00  
per Semester

basic tuition fee 
+ €150 (per additional degree programme)

If the standard period of 
study is exceeded + 2 
tolerance semesters

€675.00  
per Semester

€1,350.00  
per Semester

The increase after exceeding the standard 
period of study only applies to the first 
degree programme.

For further studies, the additional fee 
remains at €150

Thanks to the financial support of the Federal State of Upper Austria, which currently contributes an average 
of more than €26,000 per student every academic year, the tuition fees at the Anton Bruckner University are 
considerably lower than at comparable international institutions. There are also many possibilities for financing 
ones’ studies through scholarships and grants. 

From the 2025/26 academic year onwards, there will also be an adjustment to the registration fees: the late-
enrolment fee will be increased from €50 to €100. When resuming studies after de-registration, the first paused 
semester will not incur a tuition fee. Any remaining paused semesters (up to a maximum of 4) will be charged 
tuition as well as a late-enrolment fee applied per paused semester.


